
 

13 MAY 2025 
 

MEDIA ALERT: BUDGET COMMITTEE TO BE BRIEFED BY PROVINCIAL TREASURY 
 
During a virtual meeting on Wednesday 14 May 2025 at 09:00, the Budget Committee will be briefed by Provincial 
Treasury on the third quarter performance (financial and non-financial) of the Western Cape Government for the 
2024/25 financial year. 
 
Follow the meeting live here: https://www.wcpp.gov.za/?q=node/18926 
 
Media representatives wanting to join the MS Teams meeting can contact the Senior Communication Officer, 

Matthys Odendal, at modendal@wcpp.gov.za 

 

END 
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